
 

 

Week Gone/Week Ahead 

Centre Academy London 

20th May 2019 

 

Message from Miss Maddison: 

After all the activities of the past couple of weeks, this 

week has been quiet in terms of external trips and 

visits. However, this week has marked the start of our 

GCSE exams. I would like to thank all students so far 

for the sensible way they have managed the room 

moves and the supportive way they have managed 

noise around the building. 

 

Next week is our last week before half term – and 

School will not be open from Monday 27th May to Friday 

31st May. All students will be expected back in School 

by 8:15am on Monday 3rd June 2019.  A reminder of 

next half term’s key dates is at the bottom of this 

page.  

 

I hope that everyone has an enjoyable weekend and 

look forward to an equally successful exam week next 

week! 

Regards 

Miss Maddison 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

Half Term:   Monday 27th – Friday 31st May  

Art Fair:  Thursday 20th & Friday 21st June 

Science Fair: Friday 21st June 

Graduation Day: Friday 28th June    

End of Term: Friday 5th July 2019  

 

Two parents of SEN children have   

organised an online petition as well as 

a number of nationwide marches to 

tack the Governments constant budget 

cuts in Education, especially to that in 

SEN. 

There is a London march taking place 

on 30th May when a petition will be 

delivered to Downing St. 

We know that a number of parents 

may be interested in the march and 

more information can be found at:  

https://www.annakennedyonline.com/

send-national-crisis-march-across-the-

country/ 

SEND NATIONAL CRISIS MARCH 

 

Our Winning House Group this week is  

 

Wandle 
 

well done to everyone for all their hard work this week! 

 

https://www.annakennedyonline.com/send-national-crisis-march-across-the-country/
https://www.annakennedyonline.com/send-national-crisis-march-across-the-country/
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This Week’s Reminders: 

As mentioned last week, please take the time to complete the online cyber safety 

training programme.  

Please ensure your student carries a bottle of water with them all times. Given the 

weather is getting warmer, we are very conscious of the need for all students to stay 

hydrated. 

We have noticed a number of students have been coming later and later every 

morning. We understand traffic and train delays may account for some lateness, but 

having students waking up later and leaving earlier will not be accepted.  

Please ensure your son/ daughter are in full uniform at all times.  

________________________________________________________________  

 

We were approached this week by London Fire Brigade, who have invited all to an upcoming 

Open Day at Battersea Fire Station. The open day is being held in conjunction with the Falcon 

Road Festival, which will be held on Saturday 29th of June between 11am- 4pm.  

The firefighters will be on hand giving fire safety tips, arrange free smoke alarm fittings as well 

running rescue demonstrations.  

 

 

 

 

  


